
 

 
        

                                        02.02.2024 

 OPEN HOUSE : PRE-BOARD & PA -03 EXAM  

 

Dear Parents, 

Kindly note that OPEN HOUSE for Pre-Board 
Exam of Grade 10 and PA -03 exam of Grades 1 to 
9 will be held on Saturday, 17th of February 2024 
from 9:00 am to 12 :00 noon. 

All parents are requested to attend the Open 
House to know the progress of your ward. 

Please clear all fee dues including  for the month 
of February to get the results. 

 
With regards and wishes, 

Principal 


